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Date: 10 February 2011

To:  Randy Smith
Vice Provost, Office of Academic Affairs
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Secrefary, Qoflege-of

Subject: Semester Conversion Proposal for the BS/MS program in Electrical and
Computer Engineering

neéring Committee on Academy Affairs (CCAA)

Attached is a letter from Robert Lee, Department Chair of Electrical and
Computer Engineering, discussing how their BS/MS program will be
administered in semesters. This proposal was reviewed by a subcommittee of
CCAA. After reviewing the proposal fhe subcommittee recommended to the full
committee that it be approved. After a discussion, CCAA unanimously approved
the proposal on the 9th of February 2011 and requested that | forward the
proposal to you for consideration by CAA. If you have any questions concerning

this proposal please let me know.
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